
 

Petworth C of E Primary School  

Autumn Newsletter No.12 

 
          

         1 December 2016

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

PPSA Christmas Fair 

Please come along to the PPSA Christmas Fair is on Friday 2nd December 6-8pm in 

the Herbert Shiner Hall. Father Christmas will be in attendance and there will be 

tombola stalls, raffles, games, cakes, refreshments and much more! All cakes may be 

brought in tomorrow morning or afternoon. Please remember to bring your 

coloured/decorated Christmas Cracker picture tomorrow morning (with their name on 

the reverse) so that it can be judged during the Fair. Please come along with you family 

and friends for an enjoyable evening. 

 

Christmas Cards 

The post box is now outside of the office for the children to put their 

Christmas cards  in for the children and staff.  Christmas Cards will be 

sorted and delivered on a daily basis to all the classes. Please make sure 

you put the child’s full name and class on the envelope. 

 

Christingle 

Crafts and Fun at 2pm followed by Christingle Service at  

5.00pm at St Mary’s Church, Petworth on Sunday 4th December. 

The Candle collection boxes can be collected from the office.  

 

Advent 

Father Mark talked about Eucharist, Advent and Chistingle in his service in school 

today and all the children received a blessing. 
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Staff News 

Mrs Warwick will be leaving us at the end of this term and I would like to wish her all 

the best for the future. 

 

Children’s Work 

Oak Class 

Oak Class have been measuring this week in order to help Santa fit all of the presents 

in his sleigh! 

  
 

Midday Meals Supervisors Vacancy 

We are looking to employ two midday meal supervisors to work from 11.45 am to 

1.15 pm Monday to Friday, however we are happy to consider fewer days as part 

of a job share.  Please see the advert attached to this e-mail for further 

details.  If you are interested in applying for one of these posts, please come 

and have a chat with me. 

 
The Giving Tree 

We are once again requesting gifts for Nagybereg.  The tags for the gifts are on the 

Christmas Tree outside the office. 

 

Date for the Diary 

If you would like to see the work your child has been exploring in school, the books will 

be out from 3.20pm to 4.20pm on Tuesday 10th January 2017.  Also the teachers will be 

available to discuss how we work together to enable every child to achieve their full 

potential. 
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Inset Days 2016/2017 

03 January   2017  

17 February  2017 

26 May  2017 

05 June  2017  

  

Dates for your Diary 2016/2017 
Fri     2 Dec PPSA Christmas Fair 6-8pm 

Sun          4 Dec Crafts and Fun at 2pm followed by Christingle Service at 5.00pm  

Mon     5 Dec Football Match against Fittleworth 2pm-3pm 

Wed     7 Dec Key Stage One Nativity 1.30pm  

Thurs      8 Dec Carols at Petworth Cottage Hospital 11am 

Thurs      8 Dec Key Stage One Natvity 6pm 

Thurs      8 Dec Key Stage 2 Archery and Fencing Taster Session 9am-3pm 

Fri     9 Dec EYFS/KS1 Peter Pan Panto in school 1.30pm 

Mon    12 Dec Year 1 only Petworth House Christmas Party 

Tues       13 Dec KS2 Panto Horsham 1.30pm 

Wed   14 Dec Chartwells Christmas Lunch 

Thurs     15 Dec Christmas Service at St Mary’s Church at 9.30am 

Fri   16 Dec         School Christmas Party and Lunch separate letter to follow.  

Fri  16 Dec END OF AUTUMN TERM 

Tues   3 Jan INSET DAY 

Wed   4 Jan BACK TO SCHOOL START OF SPRING TERM 

Mon         9 Jan Y4 Swimming at Billingshurst 1pm weekly until 27th March 

Tues       10 Jan Children’s Work from 3.20pm to 4.20pm 

Fri    13 Jan Parents Coffee and Open Morning 8.45am 

Thurs     16 Feb PPSA Film Night  

Fri  17 Feb INSET DAY 

Mon 20-24 Feb HALF TERM 

Fri  31  Mar PPSA Spring Ball (disco) 

Fri   7 Apr END OF SPRING TERM 

Mon    24 Apr  BACK TO SCHOOL START OF SUMMER TERM 

Mon   1 May BANK HOLIDAY SCHOOL CLOSED 

Fri      26 May INSET DAY 

Mon 29-2 June HALF TERM 

Mon   5 June INSET DAY 

Wed      28 June MRC Transition Day  

Tues    25 July END OF SUMMER TERM    

    

Yours sincerely 

 
John Galvin 

Headteacher 
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Midday Meals Supervisor  

    Vacancies 

Part Time Term Time only 
 

Grade W02 SP10 £7.43 per hour. 

 

Required to start as soon as possible 

 
We currently have two vacancies for Midday Meals Supervisors to 

start as soon as possible. The posts are for 7.5 hours a week, term 

time only. The hours will be 11.45am - 1.15pm Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. However we are happy to consider 

fewer days as a part of job share. 

 

Your role will include setting up the hall and supervising lunchtime 

with the children, supporting play activities, providing pastoral 

support for the children and generally ensuring they are safe and 

happy. 

 

This is an opportunity to join our friendly and supportive staff and 

make a real difference to the children in our school. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact Karen Carter for further 

information or to arrange a visit and an informal chat with Mr Galvin 

(Headteacher) on 01798 342369 or by email at office@petworth.w-

sussex.sch.uk  
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